
Pippa Wilson
I have worked in the teaching profession for over 45 years, mainly as a classroom teacher in 
inner city primary schools, and been part of many developments in the education of young 
people.
It is a pleasure to be part of the Governing body at Old Fletton School where children, of all 
abilities and backgrounds, are provided with every opportunity to achieve well and become 
thinking individuals.


